Inter-department Correspondence

MCGILL UNIVERSITY

A special dispateh from the C.T. fo Montreal today

in reference to the appointment of a suceessor to

the late Sir A.C. Prinecipal and v.C, says the question

is being closely studiead by educational bodies of

MeGill and the Province of Quebec, 4 departure from

the former custom may be made through the appointment

of not one but two suceessors to the former Principal,
one of these it is said would be a prominent educati onist

who would fill the scholastie requirements of v,C, and

Prin, while another man, probably a prominent business

man would be named to take over control of the

purely financial side of the work of the institution.




